
From: Brian McCallum <brian.mccallum@gcccks.edu>  
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 12:06 PM 
To:  
Brandy Unruh <brandy.unruh@gcccks.edu>; Brian McCallum <brian.mccallum@gcccks.edu>; Charles 
Marcy <charles.marcy@gcccks.edu>; Christopher Turpin <christopher.turpin@gcccks.edu>; Nicole Dick 
<nicole.dick@gcccks.edu>; Samantha Sanger <samantha.sanger@gcccks.edu>; Stacy Michelle 
Stacy.Michelle@gcccks.edu 
 
Subject: Work session today ACAD 1108  
 
Colleagues, 
 
Let’s continue to get our stuff done. We agreed to do work sessions until we got it finished up which 
could be today… 
I’m guessing on that room number. It’s the room next to the room we normally meet. 
 
-Brian 
 
Brian K McCallum 
Director of Fine Arts. 
Garden City Community College 
801 Campus Drive 
Garden City, KS. 67846 
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